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Flood Control Strategy Update - Weaver Park 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That detailed design and construction of a dry storm water pond at Weaver Park 
proceed in 2023, to mitigate flood damage. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities and Corporate Services, at its 
meeting held on April 11, 2022, considered a report from the Administration regarding 
the above. 
 
Attachment 
April 11, 2022 report of the General Manager, Utilities and Environment. 


